April 19, 2007

Steve Sadowski

City of Austin Historic Preservation Office
One Texas Center, 5 Floor

505 Barton Springs Rd.

Austin, Texas 78704

Re: 2104 Pearl - Request for postponement of presentation to City Couneil
Mr Sadowski:
As owners of the property at 2104 Pear] St., we request a posiponement of your

presentation to City Council, originally scheduled for May 3, 2007 until the August 9th
2007 meeting.

S}nccrely, -~ P
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Robert N. Lee and Emily G. Lee
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